
Catherine Kardong 

 

I am interested in remaining as an at large member of the Washington State Bar Association Elder 

Law Section. Last year was my first year serving on the executive committee as an at large member. 

One year in an organization can only provide an introduction to an organization, so I would like the 

opportunity to continue to serve in the same role for the upcoming year.  

 

I was born and raised in Spokane, Washington. I attended Boston College for undergraduate and 

obtained my law degree from Gonzaga University School of Law. During law school, I was a 

Thomas More Scholar, a member of the Gonzaga Law Review, and worked in the Gonzaga Elder 

Law Clinic. After graduation, I moved to Olympia and had the honor of working for Supreme Court 

Justice Mary Fairhurst. I then worked at the Attorney General’s Office representing the areas of 

DSHS that serve our elderly and disabled populations. I currently practice at Hunter Elder Law and 

previously was a partner at Winston & Cashatt, Lawyers.  

 

In addition to the WSBA Elder Law Section, I am also a board member of both Rockwood 

Retirement Communities and the Lilac Bloomsday Association. Any spare time is spent taking my 

kids to their many activities or being with family, most of whom also live in Spokane. 

 

Thank you so much for your consideration.  
 


